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9 December 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
End of Term - Friday 20 December 2019 
 
I am writing to confirm that, following our end of year school assembly, the Autumn term will end on 
Friday 20 December at 12.10pm for the Christmas break. 
 
School restarts on Monday 6 January at 8.40am for all year groups.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr A Johnson 
Headteacher 
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